

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ruben Diaz

Senator Rev. Ruben Diaz and Fellow Ministers to Welcome Gubernatorial Candidate Rob Astorino to the Bronx

Ruben Diaz

October 6, 2014

For Immediate Release October 6, 2014

Senator Rev. Ruben Diaz and Fellow Ministers to Welcome Gubernatorial Candidate Rob Astorino to the Bronx

On Thursday, October 9, 2014, Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D-Bronx) and the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization will welcome New York State Gubernatorial Candidate Rob Astorino to a morning breakfast at Maestro's Restaurant located at 1703 Bronxdale Avenue, Bronx, New York. This breakfast meeting will start at 9:00 AM and it is expected that Mr. Astorino will arrive at approximately 10:00 AM.

Senator Rev. Diaz stated: "My fellow ministers and I are honored that Rob Astorino will join us at this breakfast to break bread together and share the various concerns that face our community with him. These issues include help for senior citizens,

affordable housing, job opportunities, education, and family values. In our rich tradition, my fellow pastors and I will continue to welcome candidates to the Bronx to hear how they intend to serve us when they are elected to public office."

The New York Hispanic Clergy Organization was created in 1988 and since then, it conducts a weekly meeting every Thursday, and has a membership of close to 150 Evangelical pastors and ministers in the City of New York. Senator Rev. Diaz serves as President.

Candidates are welcome to come to anyone of our meetings and should be willing to answer all the questions with which the ministers are concerned.

The press is welcome.

For more information please contact Senator Rev. Diaz at (718) 991-3161.